
LASA acknowledges all who provided the financial support essential to 
the success of the 33rd International Congress of the Latin American 
Studies Association, which took place May 27–30, 2015, in San Juan, 
Puerto Rico. Our thanks go out to the Tinker Foundation, the Open 
Society Foundations, the Inter-American Foundation, and the 
Consortium of Latin American Studies Programs (CLASP), to the 
AVINA Foundation for its generous grant for the Kalman Silvert 
Award Life Memberships, and to Oxfam America’s contribution to  
the Martin Diskin Lectureship. As always, we are grateful to the Ford 
Foundation for its support of the LASA Endowment, as well as to  
the many members and friends who continue to provide endowment 
support. Proceeds from the endowment are used every year to support 
hundreds of Latin American scholars with travel grants. 

We are also thankful to the David Rockefeller Center for Latin 
American Studies at Harvard University for its contribution to the 
Student Fund, and to colleagues at the Universidad de Puerto Rico–Rio 
Piedras for their help recruiting volunteers and affordable housing for 
travel grantees. We greatly appreciate the contributions of all the 
individuals who contributed to the LASA Travel Fund, the Student 
Fund, and the Indigenous and Afro-Descendant Travel Fund.

Critical events would not have been able to occur at the Congress 
without the support of the Teresa Lozano Long Institute of Latin 
American Studies (LLILAS) at the University of Texas, CIESAS,  
Meet Puerto Rico, and the Compañia de Turismo de Puerto Rico. 
Thank you!

Milagros Pereyra-Rojas 
Executive Director, Latin American Studies Association

The Latin American Studies 
Association joins the American 
Political Science Association 
(APSA) in its deep concern about 
the impact of Texas’s new “campus 
carry” law on freedom of 
expression in Texas universities. 
The law, which was passed earlier 
this year and takes effect in 2016, 
allows licensed handgun carriers  
to bring concealed handguns into 
buildings on Texas campuses. 
LASA stands with APSA in its 
concern that the campus carry  
law and similar laws in other states 
might introduce serious safety 
threats on college campuses with  
a resulting harmful effect on 
professors and students and the 
free expression of ideas.
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